
1 

 

VACCINES FOR CHILDREN PROGRAM: REGIONAL TRAINING UPDATE 

Chicago Department of Public Health – Immunization Program  May 4, 2022 

 

It is time for the annual VFC Regional Training!  
The 2022 training will be held virtually and administered by the Illinois 

Chapter, American Academy of Pediatrics (ICAAP).  
 
The training consists of four pre-recorded parts, or modules, that can be viewed in one sitting or as time allows. 

The titles of the modules are:  

1.CDPH VFC Program   

2.Vaccine Schedules   

3.COVID-19 Vaccines    

4.Other Topics  

 
You will only receive a certificate of completion and continuing education credit if you:  

✓ Register for and complete all four training modules AND  

✓ Complete the evaluation at the end of the training 

 
All certificates will be sent to the email you used for registration by Friday, July 8th. Use the same email 

for each module or you will not receive full credit for completion. The training will be available for you to complete 

from May 4th through June 30th on the CDPH VFC GoToWebinar Channel. To view the modules on the 

channel:   

•Click on the module you want to watch (please view in order)  

•Complete all registration fields for each module (use the same email for each module or you will 

not receive full credit for completion)  

•Watch the module   

•When you have completed the module, simply go back to the CDPH VFC GoToWebinar 

Channel, and begin the next module at your earliest convenience  

•When you are done with module 4, follow the QR code or URL for the evaluation 

 
Remember, at least two VFC staff members from each clinic must complete the training.   
 
If you plan to watch a module(s) with a fellow staff member from your site, the person who did not enter their 
registration information must email Monica at MDelCiello@illinoisaap.com to receive credit.  Please include: 

•The times and dates the module(s) were watched 
•The first and last name of the staff person who did register to view the module(s) 

 
Please reach out to Monica at MDelCiello@illinoisaap.com if you have any questions about the information 
mentioned above. Thank you!  

Contact Information: 
VFC Program Contact, Victor Santiago:  
Victor.Santiago@cityofchicago.org 

What’s Covered in This Update: 
• Information about VFC regional training modules 

• How to receive your certificate of completion 

• Important dates 
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